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Options for the Review of Minimum Parking Regulations 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Administration undertake the work to pursue Option 3 – Remove Minimum Parking 
Requirements. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on December 6, 2023, considered a report of the Community Services 
Division regarding the above, which had been tabled at the November 2, 2023 meeting.  
 
Your Committee also considered letters submitting comments from: 

 Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon 

 Noah Koh-Steadman 

 Ryan Fredrickson and Shannon Friesen, Saskatoon Construction Association 

 Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan Landlord Association 

 Keith Moen, NSBA Saskatoon's Business Association 

The Committee received presentations from the following speakers: 

 Bertrand Bartake (with slides) 
 Karen Kobussen, Strong Towns YXE 
 Nicole Burgess, Saskatoon Home Builders 
 Heather Ryan 

Attachment 
1. November 2, 2023 report of the Community Services Division 

2. December 3, 2023 letter from Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon 
3. December 4, 2023 letter from Nicole Burgess, Saskatoon Home Builders  
4. December 4, 2023 letter from Noah Koh-Steadman 
5. December 4, 2023 letter from Ryan Fredrickson and Shannon Friesen, Saskatoon 

Construction Association 
6. December 4, 2023 letter from Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan Landlord 

Association 
7. December 4, 2023 letter from Keith Moen, NSBA Saskatoon's Business Association 


